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To: Representative Tom Stevens 

 115 State Street 

 Montpelier, VT 05633 

From:  Lt. Governor David Zuckerman  

Date:  April 18th, 2024 

Re:  Support for H. 858 

 

 

Dear Representative Stevens: 

  

I am writing to express my support for H. 858. I understand that other statewide officials have 

written to you as well. We had intended for this to be a collective/group letter from us together, 

so please consider me joined with the others in my support of this bill. As a committed supporter 

of the right of all frontline workers to join a union and collectively bargain, I support Vermont’s 

roughly 90 assistant attorneys general in their right to collectively bargain and urge you and the 

members of your committee to advance the provisions of this important bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Lt. Governor David Zuckerman 

 


